
 

 

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY COUNCIL 
COMMITTEE REPORT 

2018 Legislative Session 

 

Reference No.: CR-74-2018  

Draft No.: 1 

Committee: COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Date: 10/16/18  

Action: FAV  

 

REPORT: Favorable 8-0 (In Favor: Council Members Glaros, Davis, Franklin, Lehman, Patterson, 

Taveras, Turner, and Toles; Absent Harrison) 

 

The County Council convened as the Committee of the Whole on October 16, 2018 to review 

and discuss CR-74-2018, a resolution regarding the Local Impact Grant Multiyear Plan. Pursuant 

to CB-88-2015, subsequent to the Local Development Committee’s review, comments and 

recommendations on the multi-year plan, the County Executive shall transmit the plan to the 

County Council for review and approval by resolution. 

The spending plan is listed on Attachment A to the resolution. Local Impact Grants are used for 

improvements in the communities in the immediate proximity of the video lottery facility. All 

funds included in the multi-year plan have been included in the FY’19 approved budget. 

Amber Hendricks, Deputy Director, Office of Management and Budget, was present to answer 

any questions. 

After discussion, the County Council sitting as the Committee of the Whole, favorably reported 

CR-74-2018 out 8-0. 

 


